
 
 
Dear Prospective Dilworth Parents:  
 
Welcome to Dilworth Elementary! Thank you for considering our wonderful school as the elementary school 
choice for your family. The school administration, teachers and PTA work together to ensure a successful 
school year for our Dilworth Dragons and we look forward to sharing our experiences with you. 
 
Our Dilworth parents are dedicated to supporting the school and all of our students. They give generously of 
their time, talents, and resources in ways that set Dilworth Elementary apart. Here are some highlights: 
 

 Our PTA currently has 26 committees across two campuses. Committees enhance our school 
environment by coordinating school events such as the Book Fair, Career Day, DragonFest fall 
festival, and bowling; hosting several social events throughout the year including the Parent & Staff 
Party; providing snack bags for families in need; and working with classroom teachers to organize 
service-learning projects.   
 

 Volunteers are welcome in any capacity that they can serve. On any given day, our amazing 
volunteers are providing support in their child’s classroom, in the front office, or for a committee from 
their work or home.  

 
 The PTA’s activities and committees are funded through SPARK, our summer reading and math 

program, which raises over $50,000 annually. In addition, our PTA’s capital campaign, “Tip the 
Scales”, raised $90,000 last school year. These dollars provide supplemental funding for classroom 
technology, field trips, staff professional development, and special projects such as the playground 
awning for our Sedgefield campus and Media Center update at our Latta campus. 

 
The Dilworth Elementary PTA provides support for our staff and teachers, academic enrichment and special 
events for our students and families, fundraising opportunities for our school and weekly news updates to keep 
our community informed.  
 
Please take the opportunity to explore our campus and have your questions answered by our principal and 
current parents. We are excited to show off our amazing school! Feel free to reach out to me if I can be of 
assistance as you make this important decision for the coming year.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ginny Sloan 
2021-2022 PTA President 
ginnysloan@yahoo.com 
www.dilworthpta.org 


